


















Normally in April of each year, Oakcreek, and most cohousing
communities, sponsors an Open House.  This year, we were still
unable to safely welcome visitors onsite, so we produced a brief
Open House video.  Here's the link, if you'd like to have a look. 

Oakcreek Community

We're now able to schedule onsite visits to Oakcreek, especially for
those who may be interested in living here in the future.  Masks are
required for those who are not yet fully vaccinated.  Give us a call or

https://www.oakcreekstillwater.com/page/home/about-us/living-at-oakcreek-video


email if you'd like to arrange a visit.

We hope that all of you are healthy and recovering from the limitations
of the past year's pandemic. 
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